
 
Trena Towner 

tdtowner9@gmail.com  
Bend Oregon 
 
I am the treasurer of the Valinor Oxford House in Bend Oregon. 
Living here since Jan. 26th 2024 
 
I am opposed to Bill HB 2239 
 
The certification process and standards of Oxford House Incorporated should be held 
on equal footing as the NARR certification. 
 
Oxford House Incorporated as a whole has opened my eyes to a bigger picture of the 
amount of addicts and alcoholics that desire to stay stopped. 
Oxford House Incorporated has saved my life and has given me the opportunity to help 
others achieve there foundation of support through the model of Oxford House 
Incorporated. 
 
Thank you  
Oxford House Member; Trena Towner 
 
 

mailto:tdtowner9@gmail.com

